
Saupin’s School 
 (CHANDIGARH) 

School will reopen on 15.01.2025 

         

Date: 10.01.2025 

 

Dear parent, 

Greetings for the New Year 2025. 

Due to inclement weather and urgent maintenance work the school will now 

reopen on 15th January,2025 (Wednesday) 

Inconvenience is deeply regretted. 

PT 3 and Preboard scheduled for classes 9 and 10 on 13th and 14th 

January have  been postponed to  

29th January and 30th January respectively. 

Revised datesheet will be shared shortly. 

Thank you 

Principal 

 


